
     RRSGA Meeting Minutes 

         October 1, 2024     

   The 2024 RRSGA annual meeting commenced at 1:15pm on 10-1-
2024. The following RRSGA Officers were present: John Leal, Patrick 
McDougall, Bobby Boyett, George Sykora, and Cliff Roddam and 
represented by 42 association members. 

Old Business---   the new handicap/tournament management system 
seems to be working well, and RRSGA will continue to use this system. 

Treasurer Report was presented by George Sykora. 

New Business— 

1.    VOTE ON …Officer Positions that are opening in 2025. Jim 
Johnson was nominated as president, George Sykora was nominated 
as Treasurer and Bobby Boyett was nominated as the Web 
Master.  The association voted on and elected these members for 
those positions.  Welcome aboard. 

2.    DUES--- It is recommended that the dues will remain at 410 for 
all current members. Any new member will pay $20 for dues. 
Members will be able to play their 2025 dues on or near mid-
November. Dues are required to be paid by January 31, 2025. 

3.    Hole In One- An additional $10 will be paid by all members for 
the      Hole In one contest. This $10 will be valid for all of 2025 (a 
savings of $40). It is suggested, for administrative reasons, that all 
members who pay their dues consider paying the extra $10 for the 
Hole in One Contest.  (Until there are a large number of HIO 
payouts). 

4.     New member handicap index will be accepted, as long as that 
Index can be verified by an approved system (Texas Golf 
Association). 



5.    It was requested that members sign up for the volunteer table to 
assist the Secretary in the collection of the Closest to Pin Entry Fee. 
If there are not enough volunteers for any month, there will not be 
a Closest to Pin contest. 

6.    Pace of Play--- The association needs to improve on the Pace of 
Play. Must be able to play in 4 ½ hours or less. 

7.    There may be a possible increase in green fees in 2025. 

8.    Golf carts: there has not been a determined time frame of the 
replacement of the carts. 

There were 10 random lucky winners for the raffle drawing.  Each 
winner won a $50 gift card at PGA Superstore. An additional winner 
won a gift card from Ridgeview Ranch valued for one round of golf. 

     The association enjoyed a pull pork sandwich for our annual 
meeting luncheon. 

   The meeting adjourned at 2pm. 

 

 


